From: data.protection@libdems.org.uk
Date: Thu, 15 Feb 2024
Subject: Compliance Training Day 15 - Data Subject Rights

COMPLIANCE e
LT
Dear Party Officer,

We are halfway through the February Compliance
Challenge. This email explores the rights of data
subjects and how to respond to their requests.

Data Subject Rights - what they
are and what to do

Data subject rights are a fundamental part of UK
GDPR. This short video explains the most common
ones we encounter as a political party; how to
recognise them and what to do if an individual
makes contact in order to exercise those rights.

(Please note: The video refers to Nationbuilder, which as of 2023, is no

longer relevant following the Party’s move to Targeted Mail and Fleet.)

Watch Video =


https://links.liberal.democrat/u/click?_t=5a7a8221ed964014b4d9b5f8c7e17551&_m=24b12340f813426ab0ae9c3251ec08ca&_e=m6CreFxipO0_oSSE6OkX9OqPhEuO-NgzjzF688F-VxmAKfzYnViksHiiwJ9Ngly-HakwDvY_pS95nI6LdrrS9JO_XZlz3SNJkPhxwf69T1ShQaOIhmccOvLQWXHbqbJgv6BQz7VrlKiyyk3ouLUY9d0p_H8tfWgT0u2Yvoag2H9FmoL6NLoozmYYOrUNlJCDngQs2eWUDm-JtoFDN2dRyO_5SBPv2neB5WZ1ScxZv9QUb0vPmuuTQc8TuuRpVFHfyZMsn94RBrauoZZeM-bLKfDpdWBLz-_YyPxzccXHEMk%3D

If you have any questions at all, please
contact: data.protection@libdems.org.uk.

Best wishes,

Esther McGee

Data Protection Officer
Liberal Democrats

You can view all the emails from the February
Compliance Challenge so far by clicking here:

View previous emails =

You are receiving this email as you are listed as an Officer of an accounting unit for the Liberal
Democrats.

As these emails contain details of your legal responsibilities as part of this role you are not able to opt out
of these emails from our Compliance Team. If you think there has been an error and you shouldn't have
received this email, please contact compliance@]libdems.org.uk.

Published and promoted by Mike Dixon on behalf of the Liberal Democrats, 1 Vincent Square, London,
SW1P 2PN.
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